
Meeting Minutes 01/30/2006

Town of Arlington

                                                               Board of Assessors

                                                           

                                                            Office 781-316-3050, Fax 781-316-3059, or email assessors@town.arlington.ma.us

Meeting of The Board of Assessors: January 30, 2006

Present:        Kevin P. Feeley, Esquire, Chairman

        Mary Winstanley O’Connor, Esquire

               James J. Doherty, MAA

        Robert E. Greeley, MAA, Director Of Assessments

The Board Of Assessors met at 5:30 P.M. The minutes of the previous session were read and accepted as read.  

The Board reviewed and signed Motor Vehicle reports and other various documents and bills.

Mr. Greeley updated the Board on Overvaluation Activity and Exemption applications.

Mr. Greeley updated the Board on the 20/20 Financial Resource Group request for Overlay info

With an insertion of such data in the Budget Report and will provide such info in the annual report.

The Board discussed and reviewed the FY 2007 budget.

Mr. Greeley updated the Board on the most recent financial group’s meeting.

The Board discussed town meeting articles for FY 2007.

The Board went into executive session and granted statutory exemptions.
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The Board resumed public session and agreed to meet on February 6, at 5:30 p.m.

The Board adjourned at 8:45 p.m.


